
Guildford Borough Council seeks views on decision making 
 
Guildford Borough Council is conducting a review about the way it takes decisions. A cross 
party task group of councillors and an independent member is leading the work. 
 

Before evaluating the various governance models and structures available, the task group 
wants to work with residents, community groups, councillors, staff and partners to help 
identify the key attributes of effective local decision-making. Once these key attributes have 
been identified, the task group will consider models and develop tailor-made solutions to 
deliver these goals for the Council.  
 

They are currently seeking views through an online governance review survey. 
 
The deadline for responses is midnight on Sunday 1 March. 

 

https://www.guildford.gov.uk/governancereview

